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On Wednesday, May 19, 2010 Senator Bonacic attended a press conference at
Kolmar Labs where Kolmar indicated that they would be staying in Port Jervis for
many years to come.  Kolmar Laboratories is an industry leader in cosmetic care and
personal care manufacturing and has been based in Port Jervis since 1943 and
employs approximately 500 people at this location.

Pictured from left to right: Joe Healy, Executive Chairman of Kolmar Labs, Peter
Frank of GSC Group, Dennis Simmons, Orange County Legislature, Senator Bonacic
and Dennis Mullen of Empire State Development.


